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Lexington Electoral Board
April 24, 2020

Minutes

A meeting of the City of Lexington Electoral Board was held on Friday, April 24, 2020 in the Registrars
office of Lexington City Hall. Present: Nancy Sullivan, Chair; Vicki Turner, Vice Chair; Dorothy Blackwell,
Secretary; and Jan Yowell, Registrar.

Procedures for the June Republican Primary were discussed. The following procedures will be in place for
the primary unless different procedures are directed from ELECT.

1. Officers of Election would be required to do the on-line training course.
2. The precinct will be open for voting with one voter in the building at a time.

3. There\be_ no more than ten people in the building at a time, which includes Officers of Election.
\
The voting equipment for the June Primary was also tested and found to be in proper working order.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully,

Daraé/\;j Dtceclesntl

Dorothy Blackwell, Secretary
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